
 

 

 UNITED NATIONS E-GOVERNMENT SURVEY 2020 

WEBINAR SERIES – REGIONAL EVENTS 

E-Government Development in the Arab Region 

The 2020 edition of the United Nations E-Government Survey was launched on 10 July 2020. 

Please join us on 

23 September 2020 

3 - 5 p.m. (Beirut time) 
8 – 10 a.m. (EDT, New York time) 

 

for a webinar that focuses on the core areas of the Survey results and analysis 

for the Arab region. 

The event is organized by the United Nations Economic and Social Commission for Western Asia 

(ESCWA) and the United Nations Department of Economic and Social Affairs (UN DESA), 

in collaboration with the Telecommunications Regulatory Authority (TRA)  
of the United Arab Emirates 

To access the webinar on 23 September:  

https://live.kudoway.eu/br/110211540244 

 For any questions to the speakers, please use the following email address: 

escwa-tdd@un.org  

For more information: 

https://www.unescwa.org/events/regional-launch-egovernment-survey 
Are there other aspects of the Survey you want to explore further? 

Contact us with your questions, comments and suggestions at dpidg [at] un.org 

ℹ️ https://bit.ly/EGovernmentSurvey  |  2020 EGovernmentSurvey 

data:  https://publicadministration.un.org/egovkb/en-us/ 
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